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10/29/20 
 
Students & Parents/Guardians of Little Axe High School 
 
This evening we were notified that a student at Little Axe High School has tested positive for 
COVID-19.  With guidance from the Cleveland County Health Department, individuals who were 
in close contact with the student who tested positive were contacted by phone or email.  If you 
have not been contacted, then your student was not at risk for exposure.  All safety protocols 
were in place and being followed according to the CDC and state guidelines.   
 
Please contact your medical provider if your child experiences COVID related symptoms such 
as, but not limited to; running a fever, sore throat, persistent cough, loss of smell or taste, or 
shortness of breath.   
 
As a reminder, Little Axe Public Schools require properly worn masks and temperature 
screenings for all individuals entering a building; hand sanitizing stations are available in every 
classroom and office; disinfectant is provided in every room for spot cleaning. Every building is 
disinfected twice per week with a commercial-grade product designed to be effective for up to 
two weeks; and our buses have been disinfected after each route (4 times daily). 
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